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T-Mobile South, LLC.
12920 SE 38" Street
Bellevue, WA 98006

AND

Chase Banuelos
Shirah & Company

RE: T-Mobile Consent Letter
Project: Microwave ODU Project

Carrier Site: 9JK1918A White Springs
Lessor Site: NXFL-171 SW Hwy 47

Licensor and Licensee entered into an ANTENNA SITE LICENSE AGREEMENT, dated February 14,
2017. Licensor and Licensee entered into a First Amendment to the Antenna Site License
Agreement, dated October 13, 2020, Licensor and Licensee entered into a Second Amendment to
the Antenna Site License Agreement, dated March 14, 2022 (collectively the “Agreement”) for
leased premises (the “Premises”) located at 26972 North US Highway 441, White Springs, County of
Columbia, State of Florida (the “Property”).

Dear T-Mobile:

NexTower Development Group, LLC. is providing this consent letter for the above referenced tower
location as approval of T-Mobile’s ODU Line Swap project. The proposed installation will not incur
additional lease premises and shall be in accordance with SMW Engineering CDs #17-5641.1 and
Structural Analysis #17-5641.2, dated 01-12-2024. T-Mobile shall comply and obtain any and all regulatory
approvals required by the state and local government for the project.

A construction Notice to Proceed is required from NexTower Development Group, LLC. prior to
commencement of installation. Please contact Joel Rousseau @ JRousseau@NexTower.net with in
order to obtain construction notice to proceed.

If you need anything else, please feel free to call our office at 352-363-5560.

Sincerely,

DocuSigned by:

DavidFi BEEIF-
Vice President

13577 NW 2ND LANE, SUITE 20

NEWBERRY, FLORIDA 32669




